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Marin County Planning Commission 
3501 Civic Center Drive 
San Rafael, California 94903 
 
 
June 11, 2007 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Continued Public Hearing on Draft Marin Countywide Plan Update (CWP)  
 
 
Dear Planning Commission Members: 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
At your Planning Commission meeting on May 7, 2007, the public hearing on the Draft 
Countywide Plan was continued to June 11, 2007.  Staff recommends continuing today’s public 
hearing on the Countywide Plan to the scheduled Planning Commission meeting on July 9, 2007 
at 9:30 AM  1 PM and conduct today’s hearing on the final Environmental Impact Report.  The 
Planning Commission is scheduled to conduct a public hearing on July 9, 2007 during which 
further clarification of the Countywide Plan will be provided as needed.    
 
Also on July 23, 2007 the Draft 2005 Countywide Plan Update will be considered by the 
Planning Commission for recommendation to the Board of Supervisors.   This will complete the 
Planning Commission’s role in the consideration of the Countywide Plan. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,         
 
 
 
Alex Hinds   Kris Krasnove      
Director   Planner  
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